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26th July, 2024   

 
Update to NOUVAPAC service for Q3 2024  

 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Further to our announcement of the 25th of July 2024, that the Capitaine Magellan will depart the 
NOUVAPAC service after the completion of voyage 046 in Fiji, we would like to outline the future 
service delivery for the next couple of months. 
 

New Zealand to Noumea, New Caledonia: We have an existing service on the ANL/ Sofrana 
WESTPAC service from Mount Maunganui and Auckland to Noumea. Over the coming months 
we will consolidate our activity into Noumea on this service. 
 
New Zealand to Port Vila, Vanuatu: Our AUSPAC service operates fortnightly from Australia 
through to Fiji and Port Vila. Going forward, we will offer a Tranship service on our fixed day 
weekly NZPAC service from Tauranga and Auckland connecting to Port Vila over Suva. This 
routing improves both the frequency and the transit time to Port Vila. 
 
New Zealand to Santo, Vanuatu: We will add a new dedicated call to Santo Luganville on our 
INTRAPAC service (on Capitaine Wallis), which operates every three weeks from Fiji. This will 
be a Tranship service on our fixed day weekly NZPAC service from Tauranga and Auckland 
connecting to Santo Luganville over Suva. 
   
Noumea to Wallis & Futuna and Vanuatu: All Noumea export in these corridors will be loaded 
on our fortnightly AUSPAC service from Noumea, connecting at Suva to the INTRAPAC service 
(on Capitaine Wallis), for Wallis and Futuna and Santo Luganville. 

  
Our weekly schedules will reflect the above changes and should you have any questions, please 
contact your Customer Service or sales representative. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
NPDL 

http://www.npdlship.co/

